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Performance Notes

This past spring when I was working with my publishers to create new songs for the coming
year, my editor at BriLee Music asked me to think of a song that BriLee had published
previously that I could arrange in a new voicing. I immediately thought of this piece, both
because I've always loved it, and also because it was one that Brian Busch and I had written
together. I was thrilled to work on a new version for Three-part Mixed voices, for many
reasons; one, to offer this lovely piece to a new age group; two, to re-introduce the other
voicings available to a new generation of singers and directors; and three, to honor Brian's
memory and his legacy at BriLee Music.

When Brian first accepted this song for publication for SATB, SSA, and Unison / Optional
Two-Part voices, he included "performance notes" to aid directors and singers in perfecting
this piece and gaining the most from each rehearsal. His helpful suggestions are included
below.

Brian was one of the finest musicians I've ever known or had the privilege of working with.
His creativity and musicality were exceptional; his love for his catalog and his craft
surpassed only by his love for his writers. He is remembered not only as one of the finest
music editors, but as the most approachable Although he is dearly loved and missed, I'm so
thankful that his legacy lives on and that BriLee Music continues to offer wonderful,
accessible songs for choirs of every age and configuration.

Ruth Elaine Schram

Sing this work with a beautiful tone quality. Work for blend by concentrating on vowel
unanimity. The very first vocal measure will present the greatest challenge as the voices
jump 3 times over the vocal break. Cover the tone. Project the "d" and the "c" lightly into
the head. Practice on a neutral syllable jumping from the low pitch to a higher pitch and
sirening down to give you this feel of "into the head." Above all, don't try to push the tone
upward. Let it float upward.

Be expressive. There are wonderful words in the lyrics, such as "loving," "cover," "cold,"
and "warm." Each can be expressed with a different facial, as well as tonal character. At the
end, fade away to nothing and stand absolutely still until your director releases you. Have a
beautiful performance.

Brian Busch
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THREE-PART MIXED/SAB
CHORALS

from
BriLee Music Publishing Co.

BL577 Bel Festino, 3-pt mxd, Banchieri, arr. by Patrick Leibergen

BL237 Celebrate, It’s Hanukkah!, 3-pt mxd, by Ruth Elaine Schram

BL240 Chariot Comin’, 3-pt mxd, arr. by Sonja Poorman

BL229 Come Again to Days of Joy, 3-pt mxd, Handel, arr. by Theron Kirk

BL227 Confitemini Domino, 3-pt mxd with opt. Baritone part, by Greg Gilpin

BL233 Danny Boy, 3-pt mxd, arr. by Ruth Elaine Schram

BL271 Everywhere, Christmas Tonight, 3-pt mxd, by Greg Gilpin

BL265 Gloria, 3-pt mxd, by Sonja Poorman

BL268 Hallelujah, Amen, SAB, Handel, arr. by John Leavitt

BL584 I Want Two Wings, 3-pt mxd, by Earlene Rentz

BL572 In Stiller Nacht, 3-pt mxd, Brahms, arr. by Russell Robinson

BL274 I’ve Got My Ticket!, 3-pt mxd with opt. Baritone part, arr. by Lon Beery

BL587 Let There Be Song, 3-pt mxd, by Dave and Jean Perry

BL258My Heart Now Gives Itself to You, 3-pt mxd, di Lasso, arr. by Earlene Rentz

BL567 Now Ready the Hall, 3-pt mxd, by Vicki Tucker

BL242 O Music, SAB, Mason, arr. by Patrick Liebergen

BL244 O Sing Out Forever, SAB, Purcell, arr. by Patrick Liebergen

BL570 O Sing, We Joyfully, 3-pt mxd, von Gluck, arr. by Patrick Liebergen

BL248 On this Day Join the Singing, 3-pt mxd, Nanino, arr. by Patrick Liebergen

BL579 Rock-a My Soul, 3-pt mxd, by Becki Mayo

BL589 Strike It Up Neighbor, 3-pt mxd, Weelkes, arr. by Catherine DeLanoy

BL245 Swing Low, Sweet Chariot, 3-pt mxd, arr. by Ruth Elaine Schram
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